
Saint Nicholas School II
May Newsletter

 May 2 - 6 Teacher Appreciation Week.   Teacher appreciation week is the perfect 
time in the year to take a moment to show your appreciation to teachers for all the 
effort they put in each day to teach and educate our children.   The school will host a 
Teacher’s Luncheon on Friday, May 6th. Parents are welcome to sign up for dishes. 
Sign up sheets are available at the front desk.

 May 6, Friday - Field Day. May is National Physical Fitness and Sports Month. This 
month also is the time of year when the school holds the annual Field Day.  We are 
having special activities planned for the children.  All parents are welcome.
Primary III & IV       1:00-2:00
Primary I & II 2:00-3:00
Level I & up 3:00-4:00

 May 09 – May 13 -   Fourth Quarter Test (Level I – VIII)
May 16 – May 20  -   Final Exams  (Level I – VIII) 

 May 13, Friday – Blood Drive. Gulf Coast Regional Blood Center will host a Blood 
Drive at our school from 7:30-10:30a.m.  Please visit www.giveblood.org and log in 
to Digital Donor (right hand corner) to schedule an appointment, or contact 
Bernadette Castro at bcastro@snschools.com.  More details to follow.

 May 27,  Friday - Evensong and End of School Awards.  We celebrate the end of a 
successful year. The Awards Evensong of Saint Nicholas Schools will be held at 6PM 
at Salem Lutheran Church, West Bellfort Ave., South Post Oak.  All students in 
Primary III, IV, Elementary, and Middle School will participate.

 May 30, Monday – Memorial day, School closed 


